
 

SAVE * THE * DATE 

 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Ghana to the United Nations 

 

Cordially invites you to a Panel Discussion on 

 “The Importance of International Law Education for Africa” 

 
 

Tuesday 25th October, 2016, 1:15p.m. to 2:30p.m. 

UN CONFERENCE ROOM-6 

 
 

Introductory Remarks:  Her Excellency Mrs. Martha A.A. Pobee 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative of  

Ghana to the United Nations 
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Member - International Law Commission (ILC) 

 

  SEAN Murphy  

Member - International Law Commission (ILC) 

 

 

 
For more information kindly contact:   Audrey Abayena  (c6ghanaun@aol.com) 

Tell no. 212-832-1300 Ext. 299 

Please rsvp by e-mail to (socsecgh@gmail.com) 
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